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Town of Covington
Special Meeting of the Covington Town Board

May 22,2012

The special meeting of the Covington Town Board was held on May 22, 2012 at
the Covington Town Hall. Present were Councilpersons Brian Murphy, Sharon West,
Larry Warren and Paul Tobias. Also present were Judge Karl Smith, Attorney David
Dimatteo, Supervisor Jerry Davis and Town Clerk Amy Wiedrich. Ed Smart from Smart
Design and Jeff Smith from Municipal Solutions were also in attendance.

The meeting began at 7 p.m.

A lengthy discussion ensued about the new building, regarding finalizing the design of it
and different possibilities for financing.

* Mike has decided to go with Freightliner on the new truck. Following a brief
discussion and a motion of Councilperson West, Seconded by Councilperson Warren the
following resolution was
ADOPTED AYES 5 NAYS 0 ABSENT 0 ABST AlN 0
19.) RESolved to approve the purchasing of a stainless steel Freightliner with the
warranty.

On a motion of Councilperson Tobias, seconded by Supervisor Davis the following
resolution was
ADOPTED AYES 5 NA YS 0 ABSENT 0 ABST A1N 0
20.) RESolved to support New York State pension reform.

2013- 2014 snow contract has been received, $5696 per lane mile, totaling $62,656. On a
motion of Councilperson Murphy, Seconded by Councilperson Tobias the following
resolution was
ADOPTED AYES 5 NAYS 0 ABSENT 0 ABSTAIN 0
21.) RESolved to accept 2013-2014 snow contract.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.


